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For Immediate Release

Contact: Aaron Wedeking
Phone: 800-317-6253

Email: Aaron@prpseats.com

Date: 3/16/2010
After a two and half year hiatus Aaron Wedeking is back at PRP Seats!  Aaron founded PRP back in 1997 with the goal of providing high quality, custom seats to the off road, weekend play crowd.  “I grew up playing in the Southern California deserts and I am excited to be back in the industry” commented Aaron.  Aaron left the company in 2007 and recently had the opportunity to purchase it back.  He is bringing back his dedication to superior customer service and building the best off road seats available.  Aaron said “We are not selling one size fits all auto parts, customers can rely on me to build seats that fit their exact needs.”  Please check out the new web site at www.prpseats.com and give Aaron a call at the shop he would love to hear from old and new customers.

